
From: Nicki Wood
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind
Date: 28 July 2023 18:02:54

To whom it may concern,

I have concerns about Aquind laying cables through Portsmouth. I think that the disruption
caused will bring devastation to residents and businesses alike and I don’t think the return
is worth it. 

Aquind show a lack of concern and care for local people. They are funded by shady
characters. 

I just think this should not happen.

There are other ways which would cause less harm.

Regards,
Nicki 
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